Beydler, Van

Subject: Actual Cost Database - known issue with entering decimal extents

From: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 2:25 PM

To: Soil & Water Conservation Program <soil&waterconservationprogram@swcd.mo.gov>; DNR.Soil and Water
Conservation Districts staff <dnr.soilandwaterconservationdistrictsstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Cc: DNR.SWC Staff <dnr.swcstaff@dnr.mo.gov>

Subject: FW: Actual Cost Database - known issue with entering decimal extents

All: We have been asked by Lauren Cartwright to forward this email to all SWCD staff.

Thanks you to those that have brought to our attention that the new Actual Cost Database has
a limitation in the extents entry boxes that does not allow decimal entries.

We are correcting the issue; however FSA is in the process of transitioning SharePoint sites. As
soon as the database gets transitioned to the new SharePoint host site we will correct the
decimal entry issue and also notify everyone of the updated location for the database.

Please do continue entering data that does not require decimal extents at this time. All data
entered into the existing database will be transferred to the new site.

If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to let me know.

Lomren

Lauren Cartwright

Agricultural Economist/MO EQIP Program Coordinator/
LGBTQ+ Special Emphasis Program Manager

Natural Resources Conservation Service

US Department of Agriculture

601 Business Loop 70W, Suite 250

Columbia, MO 65203

(573) 876-9415

Thank you!

Soil and Water Conservation Program



We’d like your feedback on the service you received from the Missouri Department of Natural
Resources. Please consider taking a few minutes to complete the department’s Customer
Satisfaction Survey at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MoDNRsurvey. Thank you.




